
From: dennis@reddingjet.com
To: 9-AVS-AFS200-COVID-Exemptions (FAA)
Cc: Orrick, Julie (FAA)
Subject: Exemption 18510B
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:56:36 AM

 
To:        Federal Aviation Administration
 
From:   Redding Aero Enterprises MNVA309B
             3775 Flight Ave
             Redding, CA 96002
             (530) 224-2300
 
Date:    September 16, 2020
 
Subj:    Exemption 18510B
 
____________________________________________________
 
This letter is to inform you that Redding Aero Enterprises intends to exercise the relief granted in Exemption
18510B and we affirm our intention to act consistently within the conditions and limitations therein.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Dennis Churchill, Dir. of Operations
Redding Aero Enterprises
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